MUR759200297

FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

November 18, 2021

VIA EMAIL
abuck@buck-research.com
abuck(@uswest.net

Arden Buck

P.O. Box 1685

Nederland, CO 80466-1685

RE: MUR 7592
Dear Mr. Buck:

On April 11, 2019, the Federal Election Commission notified you of a complaint alleging
violations of the Federal Election Compaign Act of 1971, as amended. A copy of the complaint
was forwarded to you at that time.

As a result of an administrative oversight, the Commission recently learned two exhibits
referred to in the complaint were not included in the original submission. The Commission
recently received “Exhibit 1 to the complaint, which is attached. The exhibit referred to as
“Exhibit 2” is available at https://justicedems.freshdesk.com/support/solutions/articles/
33000223353-when-i-look-at-the-fec-report-for-justice-democrats-in-2017-why-are-there-so-
many-expenditures-to-b, as noted in the original submission of the complaint.

If you have any questions, please contact Kathryn Ross at (202) 694-1539.

Sincerely,

Roy Q. Luckett

Acting Assistant General Counsel
Complaints Examination &

Legal Administration

Enclosures:
1. Complaint “Exhibit 17
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